THE CITY OF WALTHAM
MASSACHUSETTS

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT

DESIGN, MacArthur Elementary School
Playground Improvements

ADDENDUM NO.2 November 10, 2016

CHANGES, CORRECTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS

The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above subject project is called
to the following addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein,
whether of omission, addition, substitution or clarification are all to be included in
and form a part of the proposal submitted.

THE NUMBER OF THIS ADDENDUM (NO. 2) MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED AS RECEIVED
IN THE PRICE SHEET

ITEM 1: ANSWERS TO POSED QUESTIONS

QUESTION 1. Itis our understanding that any increase in impermeable paving greater than 150
square feet, such as rubber surfacing, would require under City of Waltham regulations,
infiltration of this additional run-off on-site (typically subsurface), with an engineering | & | permit
application stamped by a Civil Engineer with drainage calculations. In order to have a consistency
of services included in the proposal, can you address this issue, as to whether Civil Engineering
services need to be included.

ANSWER: Yes Civil engineering services need to be included in your service. The | & | calculation is
for any discharge from the proposed park improvement project that would be discharge to the
sewer collection system of the City. This is typically calculated by using the MassDEP title 5. With
respect to the drainage design, Engineering believes what is written in terms of recharge of the
additional runoff is accurate.

End of Addendum 2
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